Welcome back to 2018! We wish all our families best wishes for the coming year



Staff News



We welcome Mr Burton-Fletcher to the Tenacres Team. He comes with an extensive background in leading nurture groups and an array of interventions including speech & language, art therapy, music therapy and sign-a-long. Mr Fletcher will be leading our Starlight Room. Over the next few weeks he will be spending time in classes across the school.

We are delighted to confirm that Mrs Oakes our Special Educational Needs Co-ordinator will be returning from maternity leave on $3^{\rm lst}$ January we have missed her this past year!

Everyone at Tenacres would like to extend huge congratulations to Mrs Purkess and her family on the birth of her son just before Christmas.





We would like to invite all our Year 1, parents/carers to a meeting about the proposed residential visit to Malvern Outdoor Centre. The meeting will take place on Friday 19th January at 2.15pm in the school hall,

Curriculum Information

Children will be bringing home Curriculum information for their new topic. Please check your child's book bag for this.



Upcoming themed hot meals:

- Thursday 18th January is 'Pizza Party'. There will be a selection of pizzas to choose from.
- Tuesday 13th February is 'Pancake Day'. We will be serving hot dogs and pancakes



We have been advised by Severn Trent that the works on Alders Drive have been re-scheduled to start on Monday 15th January.

A few reminders:

During the chilly weather please ensure that children remember coats, hats, gloves and scarves. Please could all clothing be labelled with your child's name.

Please remember to phone and leave a message if your child is unwell and unable to come to school.

Our method of payment is online (P4S). Please ensure that all payments are made this way. At present Worcestershire County Council cover the transaction fees on the P4S system. If we have to consider changing to a cashless system costs to parents/carers will increase which we would like to avoid.

All parents/carers are reminded that for the safety of children the school park is staff only and must not be used by parents/carers at any time.

We have been asked to remind everyone to please park responsibly on the roads approaching school and if possible avoid parking on Quibury Close. There have been issues reported including parking too close to the zebra crossing and driving without due care and attention compromising the safety of both parents and children.